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To all the CONVIN staff, 

 

With the conclusion of the 2024 Congress of the European Orthodontic Society, I would like 

to extend my gratitude and thanks to the staff of CONVIN for their excellent performance. 

The Congress was very challenging, with over 2,000 participants from more than 80 

countries around the world, and a large trade exhibition. The participants responded with 

very positive comments for the organization of the scientific lectures, poster presentations 

and networking events, especially the opening ceremony, which presented a comprehensive 

history of Greek music and dance. 

During the congress, the CONVIN staff were always present, attending to all the participants’ 

needs. The lunch boxes were very well prepared, and any leftovers were donated to local 

charities to minimize food waste. 

My collaboration with CONVIN was without problems and everything ran smoothly. All 

potential difficulties were proactively taken care of, in an efficient way, always with 

professionalism and a smile. This certainly took away any stress and created an atmosphere 

of total confidence on the success of the event. CONVIN have a large experience working 

with the MEGARON Conference Center, and this greatly facilitates the cooperation and 

organization needed for a successful result. 

I will certainly select CONVIN again for any future events. It was recommended to me by a 

colleague, and I recommend it in turn, without any reservations. 

Special thanks to Vaso, Georgia and Liana! 

 

 

Demetrios Halazonetis, Prof. of Orthodontics, 

Department of Orthodontics, School of Dentistry, 

National and Kapodistrian University of Athens 


